
 

 

 

 

January 2019  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
A group of Year 11 boys are taking part in a trip to Malawi in July and a group of Year 13 girls 
are heading off to Beijing for the Model G20 Summit in February. As part of their fundraising, 
the boys and girls have decided to host a ‘Joint Schools Valentines Disco’ for Years 7-9 on 
Friday 8th February (6.30-9.00pm).  
 
This event will be chaperoned by members of staff from both the boys’ and girls’ school, with 
snacks and drinks being available to buy on the night. The tickets are available through school 
which if purchased in advance are £5 with tickets on the door being £7.  
 
The evening promises to be an excellent opportunity for the students from both schools to get 
to know each other and gives those students organising the event a hand with their fundraising 
efforts.  
 
Those pupils who usually attend Youth Club will still be able to do so on this evening and those 
who are going on the PGL trip must attend the Parents’ Meeting at 5.30. They will be able to 
stay in school after the meeting if they are coming to the disco. 
 
If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us:  
 
j.whitehead@merchanttaylors.com   (MTBS) 
c.grindley@merchanttaylors.com     (MTGS) 
 
Regards, 

                                       
Miss J Whitehead   Mrs C T Grindley 
Head of Biology MTBS  Head of History and Politics MTGS 
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